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GOVERNMENT OF MANIPUR 
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL STANDARD COLLEGE, KONGBA 

IMPHAL-EAST 

NOTICE 
,. Date: 4th July 2025 

This is to inform all concerned students that the admission process for 
B.A./B.Sc. 2nd Year (3rd & 4th Semester) will commence from Monday, 7th 
July 2025. 

Students are advised to complete their admission process on or before 
15th July 2025. Please note that no further extension will be granted beyond this 
deadline under any circumstances. 

~ Required Documents: 

• Original and photocopy of 1st year mark sheet (if issued) 
• Admit card of previous semester 
• Two recent passport-sized photographs 

For any queries, kindly contact the college office during working hours. 

By Order, 

A,kd ~ 
(Prof.M.Suresh S~~~­

Principal 
Standard College, Kongba 
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